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HOLLAND CHARTER TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN SUBCOMMITTEE 

March 3, 2020 Meeting Minutes 

 

Present:  Members Dennis Gebben and Norm Nykamp.  Also present were Community Development 

Director John Said, Assistant Community Development Director Corey Broersma, and Plan Consultants 

Nick Rolinski and Danielle Bouchard.  One member of the public, Mr. Phil Hekman, was also in attendance. 

Absent:  Member Ed Zylstra, and Plan Consultants Har Ye Kan and Chris Khorey. 

The meeting opened at 4:30 p.m.  The consultants led discussion concerning the Comprehensive Master 

Plan process, including summarizing the North River/Beechwood workshop, which was held the previous 

week.  Further discussion also took place regarding the Federal District subarea, including land use and 

transportation (primarily street) design concepts.   

The remaining steps in the Plan process were also reviewed.  It is anticipated that a draft Plan will be 

completed by late April, and a public open house also needs to be scheduled. 

Next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, April 14, at 4:30 pm. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:45 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

John D. Said, AICP 

Director of Community Development  

 


